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Professor 2. II. Sugars, 
Department of Cosr:erce.

Dear Professor Sugars:

In reply to your letter of the 27th ultimo, 

addressed to the Principal, with which was enclosed a document from 

Professor honpaon outlining a complete set of courses in accountancy 

which it Is proposed to give next year to the students of the various 

Accountancy Associations of this Province, I write to say that the 

Principal has approved of the proposals in question and authorises you 

to call a nesting of your Conr.ittee for the purpose named.

I would suggest that you get in touch with 

the Principal’s Secretary in order to find on hour convenient to him for 

this meeting.

Tours faithfully,

«—'Vf* /fa***9’--
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Secretary
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